
 
ADVISORY NEIGHBORHOOD COMMISSION 6E 

PO Box 93020 Brentwood Station, Washington, DC 20090 

 

 
July 5, 2022 

 
 
Heran Sereke-Brhan 
Executive Director 
District of Columbia Commission on the Arts and Humanities  
200 I Street SE, Suite 1400 
Washington, DC 20003 
 
Re: Mount Vernon Triangle CID Application for FY23 PABC Grant Program 
 
Dear Director Sereke-Brhan: 
 
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6E conducted a virtual public meeting on Tuesday, 
July 5, 2022, to consider supporting the Mount Vernon Triangle CID’s application for 
funding from the DC Commission on the Arts and Humanities FY 2023 Public Art 
Building Communities (PABC) program for a public sculpture located in our area. 
 
During our ANC meeting Kenyattah Robinson, the Mount Vernon Triangle CID 
Executive Director and artist My Ly described a proposed heart-shaped sculpture under 
consideration for 400 K St NW.  The proposed work of public art -- an innovative and 
unique heart-shaped sculpture that would rotate and be illuminated from within -- would 
enhance the Mt. Vernon Triangle neighborhood and provide additional visual interest 
along the K Street corridor.   
 
At the Commission’s meeting, duly noticed, with a quorum present (four out of seven 
Commissioners required to be in attendance to achieve a quorum), ANC 6E voted to 
support (5 in favor, 0 opposed, and 0 abstention) the Mount Vernon Triangle CID 
application for Public Art Building Communities (PABC) FY23 grant program. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
Michael Eichler 
Chair 
ANC 6E 
 
 

 


